
WHAT YOU MISSED - RESUME WORKSHOP

HAPPY HOUR

On Thursday, August 10th, Kathy Roper conducted

another great workshop for members interested in pol-

ishing their job search skill sets.  Topics included how to

develop a resume that includes accomplishment state-

ments, the power of networking in uncovering opportu-

nities, understanding the impact of our communications

and gaining a grasp on the various types of questions

that surface during interviews.  All the members were

provided with phone numbers and e-mail addresses and

were encouraged to network with each other.

Networking is a key component in the job search

process.  Thank you Kathy for taking the time to present

another outstanding workshop.

This was brought to IFMA Atlanta by the Career

Services Committee.  Please contact Joe Carroll at 404-

582-8859 if you are interested in joining this committee.

On July 28 the heads of two of our most prominent Facilities and

Real Estate programs, Georgia State University’s Real Estate

program and Georgia Tech’s Masters in Integrated Facility and

Property Management were presented to the audience sitting in a

new, state of the art classroom at Technology Square’s Global

Learning Center for the Corenet Global Atlanta Chapter educa-

tion seminar.  IFMA Atlanta members were invited and many

IFMA attendees also learned about the value not only of the

degrees, but also the research, intern and other scholarship

opportunities with GSU and GT.

Dr. Julian Diaz from Georgia State and Dr. Roozbeh Kangari,

Georgia Tech Masters Program.




